

Grange Primary School

Webb Street, London, SE1 4RP Telephone: 020 7771 6121

 $\textbf{Email}: \underline{office@grange.southwark.sch.uk} \qquad \textbf{Website}: \underline{www.grange.southwark.sch.uk}$

Twitter: @growwithgrange

Headteacher: Miss Rebecca Benjamins Interim Assistant Headteacher: Mr Jason Graham Assistant Headteacher: Miss Amanda Matheson School Business Manager: Mrs Kim Edwards

14th June 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our Tudor History topic, we will be taking part in a workshop investigating the life of King Henry VIII. We will be visiting Hampton Court Palace on Tuesday, 9th July 2024; using different artefacts and information in order to create a balanced opinion of what King Henry VIII was like.

We will be travelling to Hampton Court via a bus to London Waterloo and an onwards train from there; due to the timings of our train (9:30 am), we are aiming to leave school promptly at 8:45 am. Please drop off your child at school for an 8:30am registration. We will be arriving back at school by 4.30pm.

We are asking for a contribution of £7.50 for this outing; please ensure payment is made online via IRIS ParentMail.

We will order a packed lunch for your child, unless you wish to provide one for your child (please tick the appropriate box below).

We would love to have parent helpers on our trip, if you are available to help on the day, please let the office staff team know as soon as possible.

Kind regards,

Year 4 class teachers

Hampton Court Palace: Y4 (09/07/2024)

I give permission for my child in

class to attend the trip to Hampton Court Palace on Tuesday, 9th July 2024.

Please tick the appropriate boxes.

Rosie Hall & Amina Rahman

 I will be providing a packed lunch for m 	ly child for this outing 🔛
Please provide a packed lunch for my c	hild
• A contribution of £7.50 has been paid of	online via ParentMail
Parent/Carer signature:	Date:

Co-operation Respect Resilience Confidence Responsibility